
HOLY NAME  
C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

4 0 8  W I L L O W  S T .  Ö  C O F F E Y V I L L E ,  K A N S A S  6 7 3 3 7 

R E C T O R Y  
 Father Chad Arnold ............................ Pastor 

 Fr. Chad e-mail . frchadarnold@gmail.com 

 Diana Howard .................... Parish Secretary 

 Diana e-mail ..... d.howard878@gmail.com 

 Phone ................................... (620) 251-0475 

 Website  www.holynamecoffeyville.org 
 

H O L Y  N A M E  SC H O O L :   
PR E S C H O O L -  G R A D E  6  
 Lisa Payne ......................................... Principal 
 Phone ............................................... 251-0480 
 Website wwwholynamecoffeyville.org/school.
  
 

M I N I S T R I E S  
 Altar Society, Mary Schaplowsky  251-2891 

 Vice President: Jessie Abudu 620-251-1639 

 Knights of Columbus,  

 Paul Benning 620-688-1723 

   Stewardship, Jerilyn Knox 918-798-4336

  

 Director of Religious Education, 

 Sister Janelle A. Brittain 251-0475 

 Sisters of St. Joseph Convent  251-1511 

 Religious Articles, Rene Decker      251-1107                

 CYM, Jamie Armstrong 620-870-8385

  

 Hispanic Ministry, Mary Schlecht    251-6501 

    Music Ministry, Sandy Benning 

                                              620-688-1722 

 Prayer Chain, Rita Rinkenbaugh      251-4045 
 

M A S S SC H E D U L E  
 Weekend  Saturday 5:30 pm;  
  Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 am 
 Weekday      Tuesday 6:30 pm;  
                     Wednesday-Friday 8:15am;  
 1st Friday     Mass with Benediction following 

 

 

I N T E R E S T E D I N  T H E  F A I T H  

Inquiry Classes call  
Fr. Chad Arnold at 620-251-0475 or 
Sr. Janelle Brittain at 620-251-1511 
 
 

Bulletin Deadline:  

Bulletin Notices must be submitted in writing 
or e-mailed no later than Tuesday noon. 

SA C R A M E N T S 
 Confessions: Sat. 4:00-5:00 pm,  

 Weekdays 15 minutes before Mass 

 Infant Baptism: Parents are required to visit with  

Fr. Chad Arnold prior to the baptism. Please contact the  

rectory to set up an appointment. 

 Matrimony: Prospective bride or groom must be a registered 

member of Holy Name Parish. Arrangements must be made at  

least six months in advance. 

Welcome to the Parish Community of 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time January 15, 2017     

http://holynamecoffeyville.org/school


 

 
 
 
 
 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΦ 

       ΧȡΥΡ  ÐÍ ɖ  3ÐÅÃÉÅÌ )ÎÔÅÎÔÉÏÎ  

 6ÁÃÃÁ-7ÉÄÕÐ &ÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ       

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΧ  

       ΪȡΡΡ ÁÍ   ɖ "ÏÂ "ÕÓÅÒ 

     ΣΡȡΡΡ ÁÍ         (ÏÌÙ .ÁÍÅ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ &ÁÍÉÌÙ         

4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ  *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΩ  

 ΨȡΥΡ ÐÍ   ɖ *ÏÓÈÕÁ (ÉÌÌ  

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΪ  

       ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ    ɖ    &ÒÁÎË %ÒÎÚÅÎ 

4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΣΫ 

       ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ    3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ )ÎÔÅÎÔÉÏÎ %ÄÄÉÅ (Ï×ÁÒÄ  

&ÒÉÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ  ΤΡ 

      ΪȡΣΧ ÁÍ     ɖ *ÁÍÅÓ 6Ȣ 3ÃÏÔÔ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΤΣ 

      ΧȡΥΡ ÐÍ   ɖ *ÏÈÎ 2ÏÄÒÉÇÕÅÚ       

3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ΤΤ 

 ΪȡΡΡ ÁÍ   ɖ !ÌÌÅÎ ,ÅÁÃÈ 

     ΣΡȡΡΡ ÁÍ    (ÏÌÙ .ÁÍÅ 0ÁÒÉÓÈ &ÁÍÉÌÙ   

ST E W A R D S H I P  O F  T R E A S U R E 

J a n u a r y  8 ,  2 0 1 7 
Weekly Average Needed .................................. $10,585.00 

Your Gifts to God ................................................... $9,388.17 

Gifts from Children ....................................................... $21.00 

 Please remember Holy Name Church  
and School in your Will. 

 

     4ÏÄÁÙȭÓ ÒÅÓÐÏÎÓÏÒÉÁÌ 0ÓÁÌÍ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ÔÈÅÍÅ ÓÏÎÇ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÇÏÏÄ ÓÔÅ×ÁÒÄȡ Ȱ(ÅÒÅ ÁÍ )ȟ ,ÏÒÄȠ ) ÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÙÏÕÒ ×ÉÌÌȢȱ 
-ÁÙ )ȟ ÔÏÏȟ ÓÔÁÎÄ ÒÅÁÄÙ ÔÏ ÏÆÆÅÒ ÍÙÓÅÌÆ ÁÎÄ ÍÙ ÇÉÆÔÓ ÉÎ 
ÔÈÅ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȢ 

Please pray for the repose of  
the soul of Chuck Taylor  
of our parish.  
 
Altar Society News 
Circle 6 of Altar Society is also cleaning the church this 
month. If you can help in any way, contact Mary 
Schaplowsky at 620-515 3422. 
 

Circle 3 meeting Thursday, January 17th at 2:00 pm in 
the MH. Letõs talk quilt tops for the New Year, please 
bring your ideas! 
 
Lost and Found 
The Church has a small lost and found basket between 
the confessional and the religious goods.  If you have 
left something behind, please check there. 
 

Travel with Fr. Mike Baldwin 

Budapest, Prague, Vienna, Poland 

July 8 ð 21, 2017 

14 days - $4,600 per person 
 Trip includes airfare from anywhere in the U.S., 

4-5 star hotels, ground transportation, tour guides & 
tour fees, daily Mass, daily breakfasts and all dinners 
including wine. For a brochure or to sign-up contact: 

www.ProximoTravel.com or call  508-340-9370. 

 
All parishioners are invited to our 
 Family Science, Technology, Engineering, 
Math) Night on Tuesday, January 17, 
2017 after the 6:30 PM Mass in the gym. 
Holy Name Catholic School will host a 

Family STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Math) 
Night.  There will be a contest to see which family can 
build the tallest structure using only non-permanent  
materials.  The school will provide craft sticks, binder 
clips, and clothes pins.  If a family wishes to bring other 
materials, that is acceptable, provided they are  
temporary in nature.  No glue, staples, etc., please. 
Service Project: Holy Name Catholic School Leadership 
Council will be preparing care packages for those 
serving in the military. If you would like to donate items 
for this project, please contact the school office. Check 
the school website for a list of items that the students 
will be collecting. The Leadership Council will work on 
this service project during Catholic Schools Week.  
Breakfast: Holy Name Catholic School PTO will be 
providing a breakfast for ALL parishioners on Sunday, 
January 29, 2017 from 8:30 AM ð 10:00 AM in the 
gym. This breakfast is to show our appreciation to the 
parishioners for our Catholic School. Thank you for 
providing a Catholic education to our students.  
 

     Please Pray For: 

  Dawson Drum,  Karolyn Morris,  
Bill Keene, Patty Moses, Diana Eubanks,                                                                                                    
Anita Mangan, Pamela Mangan,  
Al Morrey, Marilyn Reese,  John Koscelny, 
Joyce Lee, Brooks Ditmore, Jimmy Allen, Laurie Wilson,  
Tracy Mayfield, Grace Wawrzynaik, Cooper Sprague,  
Declan Sprague, Mary Kay Jontra, Sharon Muller,  
Julie Fischer Filby, Debbie Cariaso, Charli Drum and all 
others of our parish who are sick or who are in need of 
our prayers.   

http://www.ProximoTravel.com


òStewarding our Gifts:   
Go in peace glorifying the Lord by your life.ó 

 

In this early part of the church year we hear the 
proclamation by the prophet Isaiah of the Messiah and his 
mission on earth.  Isaiah revealed that the Messiah would 
be more than a deliverer of the Israelites; He would be a 
light to the nations.  In the Gospel of John the words of 
John the Baptist acknowledge Jesus as the Son of God who 
will baptize with the Holy Spirit.  Isaiah and John the 
Baptist proclaimed the messages revealed to them by God 
in order to convince people to turn to the Lord and prepare 
themselves for the Kingdom of Heaven.  In our world today 
we hear the same words spoken to the Israelites and to the 
Jews and the message is the same.  The time is now to live 
for the Kingdom of God!  May we share the message with 
joy that God's glory is among us. 
 
òAdministrando Nuestros Dones: Vayan en paz, dando 

Gloria al Se¶or con sus vidasó 
 

 En esta temprana etapa del año litúrgico, 
escuchamos la proclamación por el profeta Isaías acerca 
del Mesías y su misión en la tierra.  Isaías reveló que el 
Mesías sería más que un guía para los Israelitas;  él sería 
la luz de todas las naciones.  En el Evangelio de Juan, las 
palabras de Juan el Bautista reconocen a Jesús como el 
Hijo de Dios a quien bautizará con el Espíritu Santo.  Isaías 
y Juan el Bautista proclamaron los mensajes que les fueron 
revelados por Dios, para convencer a la gente de que 
regresara al Señor y se prepararan para el Reino 
Celestial.  En nuestro mundo actual, escuchamos las mismas 
palabras que se le dijeron a los Israelitas y a los judíos; el 
mensaje es el mismo: òáel momento es ahora, de vivir para 
el Reino de Dios!ó  Que compartamos el mensaje con 
alegría, porque la gloria de Dios está entre nosotros.   

 

Medical Equipment: 
wheelchairs, walkers, and bedside commodes.  If in 
need of any of these call the rectory and see what is 
available.  If they answer your needs they can be  
borrowed for short or long term. 
 
Readings for the Week of January 15, 2017 
Sunday: Is 49:3, 5-6/Ps 40/1 Cor 1:1-3/Jn 1:29-34 
Monday: Heb 5:1-10/Ps 110/Mk 2:18-22 
Tuesday: Heb 6:10-20/Ps 111/Mk 2:23-28 
Wednesday: Heb 7:1-3, 15-17/Ps 110/Mk 3:1-6 
Thursday: Heb 7:25--8:6/Ps 40/Mk 3:7-12 
Friday: Heb 8:6-13/Ps 85/Mk 3:13-19 
Saturday: Heb 9:2-3, 11-14/Ps 47/Mk 3:20-21  
 

Las lecturas de la semana del 15 de enero de. 2017 
Domingo: Is 49, 3. 5-6/Sal 40/1 Cor 1, 1-3/Jn 1, 29-34 
Lunes: Heb 5, 1-10/Sal 110/Mc 2, 18-22 
Martes: Heb 6, 10-20/Sal 111/Mc 2, 23-28 
Miércoles: Heb 7, 1-3. 15-17/Sal 110/Mc 3, 1-6 
Jueves: Heb 7, 25--8, 6/Sal 40/Mc 3, 7-12 
Viernes: Heb 8, 6-13/Sal 85/Mc 3, 13-19 
Sábado: Heb 9, 2-3. 11-14/Sal 47/Mc 3, 20-2  

We would like to welcome the following families to 

Holy Name Parish: 

Benjamin & Regina Burgos and their children  

Stephanie & Sergio 

Miranda George and her son Kavely  

Idolina Salinas Gallardo and her children 

Jose, Flor and Hesly 

Mary Gonzales-Turner 

Juan and Alisia Andres and their children 

Juana, Jesus, Izabel, and Julianna 

Michael òJoeó and Trisha Purdon and their children 

Harrison and Clark 

Michael and LeAnn DeSilva 

 

Topeka March for Life Mass & Rally 

Please Join Bishop Kemme 

As we pray for an end to abortion  

Monday, January 23, 2017 

We will attend Mass at 11:00 am 

Topeka Performing Art Center 

Rally will follow at the Capital Steps 

We will stop for lunch at Texas Roadhouse in Topeka 

Cost for lunch approx. $10.00 

Bus will leave at 8:30 am Cost is $20.00 

 
This year marks the 45th year for the  

State Vocation Poster Contest in Kansas 
The theme for this yearõs Knights of Columbus Vocation 

Poster Contest is:  
òPassing on the Faithó 

Poster contest will run January 4 till February 24, 2017 
Judging will be Saturday, March 4 and  

Sunday, March 5, in the gym.  

AD V E R T I S E R O F TH E WE E K 
 

David W. Barnes  

Funeral Home 

306 North Cline Road 

      Coffeyville, Ks ɷ 620- 251- 6008 

www.dwbfh.com 

David and Carol Barnes  

and Family  

Members of  

Holy Name catholic Church 

Please support our advertisers  
Without them this bulletin not be possible! 



January 21 & 22 
 

 

Altar  Servers 

Saturday 5:30 pm E. & I. Gonzalez, K. Jackson 

Sunday        8:00 am T. McFall, T. & T. Vesey  

                 10:00 am M. Escudero, 

   C. & I. Fernandez  

  Extraordinary Minister    

Saturday 5:30 pm A. Logan, S. Herrenbruck, 

     N. Burrows   

Sunday 8:00 am A. Vannoster, T. Graybill,  

     S. Gordon                   

   10:00 am L. Ewy, R. Reardon,  

             B. Aragon    

Lector/Rosary Leader 

Saturday 5:30 pm Pete Walterscheid  

Sunday 8:00 am Kari Vannoster  

                 10:00 am  Michelle McWhirt 

Offertory                         

Saturday  5:30 pm Chris Jackson Family  

Sunday 8:00 am Scott Gordon Family     

                 10:00 am Norman Hills Family 

Greeters/Ushers for the month of January 

5:30 pm    M. Jackson, C. Jones, C. & N. Lynn 

8:00 am    T. Downing, T. Vannoster,  

                G. & A. Vowell 

10:00 am  N. & D. Hills, K. Hoggatt, L. Hoggatt   
 

 

This Week At Holy Name 
Sunday, January 15  
12:00 to 8:00 pm   Adoration Church 
1:00 pm Faith & Light Celebration  MH 
2:30 pm La Misa en español en la Iglesia 
  St. Andrewõs en Independence 
Monday, January 16 
10:00 am  Quilters MH 
3:00 pm NO English Class Level 2 Library 
4:00 pm NO English Class Level 1 Library 
6:45 pm Bible Study The Book of  
  Revelation MH 
Tuesday, January 17   
2:00 pm St. Frances Circle 3 meeting MH 
6:30 pm HNS Wellness gym  
7:00 pm RCIA MH 

Wednesday, January 18  
7:00 pm PSR  gym 

Thursday, January 19   
8:15 am after Mass pray the rosary with  
  HNS for the unborn 
6:00 pm Parish Council JH 

Saturday, January 21 
7:00 am K of C Pancake Breakfast GYM 

Sunday, January  22 
5:00 pm Knights of Columbus Fourth  
  Degree meeting gym 

Volunteers are so important .  

To name them all we would be listing 
the entire church roster. This week we 

would like to recognize two volunteers 
who help at the rectory every week:  
Nancy Walterscheid (pictured above) 

and Shawn Seger (pictured below).  
Both are helping out with updating 

lists, alphabetizing files, petitions, 
sending mail to homebound and at 
times answering phone and the door. 

We want to thank them and the many  
others who work behind the scenes .   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


